
Dear Friends and Supporters,

I am incredibly grateful to share the progress made by Habitat for Humanity of the Eastern Bighorns this
past year. With your generosity, we provided safe and affordable housing to two deserving families,
witnessing their smiles and newfound hope as they moved into their new homes. Your contributions
have not only transformed individual lives but have also woven a stronger and increasingly
compassionate fabric within our community.

As we stride into 2024, our ambition knows no bounds. We are expanding our reach to place five
additional families into stable housing over the next eight months. This means five more families will  be
provided not just shelter but a nurturing environment where children can thrive. Additionally, we are
excited to soon welcome six new partner families into our homeownership program. With your
continued support, we will empower these families to achieve the dream of homeownership, and this
holiday season, you can double your impact! A generous contribution from the Standish Family Fund and
First Interstate Bank will match your gift, dollar for dollar, up to $105,000.

This transformative journey is only possible because of you. Your dedication reverberates through the
lives you touch and the community you uplift. On behalf of every family who has found a home and those
who will, I extend my heartfelt gratitude.

With warmest regards,

Christine Dieterich 
Executive Director | Habitat for Humanity of the Eastern Bighorns

every gift
makes a difference

www.sheridanhabitat.org

Double Your Impact
Your gift will be matched dollar for
dollar up to $105,000, thanks to our
incredible partners: 
 
• Standish Family Fund - $50,000
• First Interstate Bank - $2 ,500

How to Donate

Scan the QR code
Visit our website
Mail in the enclosed
envelope 

Feel led to financially
support our mission?

"My experience as a volunteer and donor was incredibly
rewarding! Having a career in the home building industry, I
was looking for a way to give back to our community that
both served my passion for home building and helped to
provide affordable homeownership for a member of our
Sheridan community. In Yarak Construction and those
connected created a powerful group of 10 women to join in
this year’s Women’s Build. We were fortunate enough to meet
the future homeowner during construction, and his
enthusiasm and gratitude were contagious! Sheridan’s
Habitat for Humanity offers numerous volunteer and donor
opportunities for everyone to get involved. I am looking
forward to serving again."

Cassandra Sage
Business Manager | In Yarak Construction
Habitat Donor & Volunteer
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the more you buy, the more we build


